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Meeting Cabinet Date 8 June 2021 
 

Title Appointments to Outside Bodies 

Report of Chief Executive   

Purpose of Report 

 
To make appointments to a number of Outside Bodies 
 
 

Key Decision (Y/N) N Date of Notice  n/a Exempt (Y/N) N 
 

Report Summary 

Cabinet are requested to appoint to a number of outside bodies on which 
there are now vacancies following changes to Cabinet membership.  

 

Recommendations of Councillors  

 
(1) That Cabinet appoints to the outside bodies as detailed in Appendix 1.  
(2) That the relevant Outside Bodies be notified of the revisions. 
 

 

Relationship to Policy Framework 

 
Representation on Outside Bodies is part of the City Council’s community leadership 
role. 
 

Conclusion of Impact Assessment(s) where applicable 
Climate Wellbeing & Social Value 

Digital Health & Safety 

Equality Community Safety 

The content of the report has no impact in itself. 
 

Details of Consultation 

 
n/a 
 

Legal Implications 

 
There are no legal implications arising from the report. 

Financial Implications 

 
Members of outside bodies are entitled to travel expenses.  Costs resulting from any 
appointment should be minimal and will be met from existing democratic representation 
budgets. 
 

Other Resource or Risk Implications 

 



No other implications arising directly from the report. 
 

Section 151 Officer’s Comments 

 
The Section 151 Officer has been consulted and has no comments to make. 
 

Monitoring Officer’s Comments 

 
The Monitoring Officer has been consulted and has no comments to make 

Contact Officer Liz Bateson 

Tel Tel: 01524 582047 

Email ebateson@lancaster.gov.uk 

Links to Background Papers 

 
 

 

1.0 Introduction  

 

Following the appointment of Councillor Caroline Jackson as Leader of the Council at the 

Business Council meeting on 17 May 2021 and the subsequent confirmation of changes 

to Cabinet membership, Cabinet are asked to make appointments to a number of Outside 

Bodies as set out in Appendix 1.  

 

 

2.0 Options and comments 

 

     Cabinet is requested to appoint to the vacancies on the Outside Bodies. 

Members are reminded that Members nominated to outside bodies, partnerships and 

boards by Cabinet are representing the views of Cabinet in such positions, rather than any 

views they might hold as individuals. 

     It is recommended that appointments be aligned as closely as possible to individual 

Cabinet Members’ portfolios.  


